
Dear Residents, Families and Staff: 

Thank you to everyone who attended our 

annual flu shot clinic. If you missed it, 

please make sure you sign up with a local 

pharmacy or your primary doctor.  

We are getting ready to enter the 

last three months of the year. You should 

be receiving a flyer for our Thanksgiving 

Lunch with our residents. Please make sure 

to sign up as requested.  

Thank you for those who completed our annual resident 

survey. We truly appreciate your feedback. We will 

communicate with you of our responses once we obtain 

them.  

Thank you,  

Teresa Smith 

Teresa Smith, 
Executive Director  

Say Hello To Mary!  
You may see her about, attending the 
different activities here at the 
community—especially Bingo! Her favorite 
desserts are ice-cream and pudding of any 
flavor. Mary also adores the summer. 
When asked why, she said, “I grew up 
being a farm girl!”  
We are happy to have you here, Mary! 

Mary 

Meet Stacey! 
Stacey has been employed at Emerald 
Gardens since March of 2015! Her favorite 
food is chicken alfredo. She enjoys cooking 
for others, loves neutral colors, and her 
zodiac sign is Gemini! 

Her favorite season is summer 
because of all the fruit that is in season! In 
her free time, Stacey likes to spend time 
with her family.  

What she said she likes most about 
working at Emerald Gardens is “giving the 
best service to residents and their families.” 
Thank You, Stacey, for your dedication! 

Stacey, Receptionist 

Where!?: Chuck 

and Carol enjoying 

a meal at Country 

Cottage during our 

Lunch Outing! 

Carol’s burger was 

too big; she had to 

bring some home! 

Top left: Sylvia had fun decorating cookies and the best part, 

eating them afterwards! Top Right: A few residents enjoy a 

morning stroll while it’s still sunny! 

Resident Spotlight 

Team Member Spotlight 

Residents 

Staff 

• Anna, 11/08

• Don, 11/13

• Elaine, 11/13

• Nina, 11/17

• Phyllis, 11/20

• Susan, 11/22

• Maria, 11/11

• Maria, 11/13

• Veronica, 11/13

• Yessica, 11/21

• Michelle, 11/22

A Note from the Executive Director 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

Live Music with David 
11/4 at 3 PM 
Memory Care DR 
 
Chef Chat with Moni 
11/6 at 1:30 PM 
Assisted Living DR 
 
Veterans Day  
Pinning Ceremony 
By Bristol Hospice 
11/8 at 2 PM 
Assisted Living DR  
 
Veteran’s Day Social 
Sundaes with Veterans 
11/11 at 2:30 PM  
Assisted Living DR 
 
Resident Council 
11/20 at 2 PM 
  
November Birthday Party 
11/21 at 2:30 PM 
Assisted Living DR  
 
Thanksgiving Dinner for  
Family & Friends 
11/23 at 12 PM 
AL & MC Dining Rooms 
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